
 
 

 

 
 

City of Walterboro 
242 Hampton Street 
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OLD RIZER FORD/PINCKNEY PARK STORAGE BUILDING 

DEMOLITION PROJECT   

 

 Due: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 @ 2:00pm 
 
 

ADDENDUM 2 
Dated: December 29, 2023 

 
 
The following question has been submitted for clarification: 
 

1. Is the city paying the dumping fee?  Answer: No – the City of Walterboro is not paying 
the dumping fee and all disposable materials from the demolition shall be taken to the 
Colleton County Landfill located at 3288 Green Pond Highway, Walterboro, SC 29488.  
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